Potential Substation in Brooklin

The Town of Whitby is one of Ontario’s fastest growing
communities. With this rapid growth comes an
increased demand for electricity. Elexicon Energy is
currently investigating a potential site for a new
substation in Brooklin off Winchester Road West near
Ashburn Road.

Elexicon Energy will be conducting a Site Feasibility
Study to determine the suitability of the land for a
substation. Residents will notice work in the area
periodically in August.

Thank you for your patience and support as we bring
more power to our growing communities.

For more information, visit:
https://elexiconenergy.com/potential-substation-in-brooklin
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